
 

 

17 September 2019 

Dear Parents 

F2 Parents Reading Meeting. 

I would like to invite you to a reading meeting on Wednesday 25th September 2019 at 2.30 p.m. or 6.30 p.m. in the 

main school hall.  It is extremely important that you attend one of these meetings. We will be explaining how you 

can help your child with reading and you will receive your child’s reading pack.  If you do not attend this meeting 

your child will be unable to bring their reading pack home.  

It is very important that parents attend the meeting if their child is to make progress and reach their full potential.  

We do not want any child to miss out on reading because their parents were unable to attend the reading meeting.  

Please complete and return the slip below. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

 

Please return to class teacher: 

F2 Parents Reading Meeting. 

I will be attending the reading meeting on Wednesday 25 September 2019 at 

2.30 p.m.  □ 

6.30 p.m.  □ 

Name of child ………………………………………………………….  Teacher ………………………………………….…………………………… 

Signed ………………………………………………….……………………………………. Parent/Guardian    

     


